
Burton and District Clubs Snooker League 

www.bdcsnooker.org 

 

Minutes of the meeting 24 April 2017, held at Belmont Club 

Present Mike Buckland (Chair), Carl Poulton (secretary), Ian Shrive, Tom Egginton, Paul 
Slater, Peter Maguire, Linda Harrison 

Apologies Kate Stirling, Owen Jones, Mick Kirk, Tony Coleman 
Previous 
minutes 

Minutes from 22/08/2016 confirmed as a true record. Prop: PS, Sec: IS 

 
Matters 
arising 

- Actions noted. 
 
  

Treasurer’s 
Report 
 

- Sponsorship monies mainly in. 
- Trophies to be paid for circa £2000. May need to broaden our approach 

to trophy purchasing – agenda item for a meeting in the new season. 
- Glover’s to be visited and invoice presented. 

 
League and 
competition 
 

- Ken Shipton ran ok and was successful day. May need to consider a 
Thursday night to ensure we get the top players. 

- All complete. 
 

Presentation 
Evening 
 

- 5th May. 7.30pm Belmont. 
- Entertainer £250, lady singer and recommended by Marc Bolton. 
- Need to put a call out for raffle prizes to see what we can raffle for the 

night. 
- £5 entry fee. Potential signed shirt coming 

 
Referee 
course 
 

- Next meeting. 

Survey 
 

- Initial results circulated. 
- Team photos – request from captain’s next year at AGM. 
- Scoring system for the league to be reviewed pre-AGM. 
- Booklet production to be reviewed pre-AGM. 

 
Next dates - AGM: 27 July, Thursday 

- Next committee meeting: 12 June, Monday. 
 

AOB - Competition finals being played at non-neutral venues was questioned 
but it was explained that currently existing competitions are played 
where the trophies were donated. To be discussed at next meeting. 

Actions 

1 Approach JF with regards to playing competitions but no league fixtures 

MB to approach Simon Smith and raise informally. 

Closed 

   

   

   

 

 

file://///fpcl01/home/carl.poulton/CMP/BDC/Meetings/www.bdcsnooker.org

